BID AWARD AND DESIGNATION AND AUTHORIZATION OF
COUNTY ENGINEER FOR ELECTRONIC SIGNATURE OF CONTRACT AND
BOND

RESOLUTION NO. /.7 &4/

WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors has received bids for the project captioned herein,
and,

WHEREAS, the board has considered the bids and concurs with the Jowa DOT and the
County Engineer’s recommendation to award the contract to the lowest responsible bidder,
and:

WHEREAS, time is of the essence in locking in material prices in a rapidly changing cost
environment currently being experienced by contractors and road agencies across the state,
the Board is directing the County Engineer to elecironically sign the confracts and bonds for
the following project upon presentation of completed documents meeting contract
requirements for the following project:

BROS-SWAP-C0O97(148)—FE-97
Bridge Replacement project, Correctionville Road

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Woodbury County Board of Supervisors
hereby awards the bid and directs the County Engineer is directed to electronically sign the
contracts and bonds for the above captioned project upon presentation of final contract
documents.

Passed and approved this 31st day of May 2022.
Keith Radig, Chaifperson
Woodbury Cotinty Board of Supervisors

Woodbury County Auditor




Lisa Ruden

From: Mark Nahra

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 5:43 PM
To: Lisa Ruden

Subject: RE: Bid Awards

Both bids were awarded to Graves Construction.

Mark J. Nahra, P.E.

Woodbury County Engineer

759 E. Frontage Road

Moville, IA 51039

Phone: 712-873-3215 or 712-279-6484
Fax: 712-873-3235

Email: mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov

From: Lisa Ruden <lruden@woodburycountyiowa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 3:11 PM

To: Mark Nahra <mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Ben Kusler <bkusler@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Faye Hill
<fhill@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Tish Brice <tbrice@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Colin Ryan
<cryan@woodburycountyiowa.gov>

Subject: Bid Awards

Who were the bids awarded to for project BRS-SWAP-C0O97(146)—FF-97 and BROS-SWAP-CO97(148)—FE-97.

Thanks
Lisa




